
 

 

 

                      IMPORTANT NOTICE         

                                                              11 MAY, 2022 

 

All concerned are informed that classes shall 

remain suspended for the duration of the Summer 

Vacation from 19th May, 2022, Thursday to 15th 

June, 2022, Wednesday.  

Teaching-learning shall commence on 16th June, 

2022, Thursday. 

Guardians are requested to visit the School website 

regularly for notice/information on the mode of 

instruction/teaching after the Summer vacation. 

By Order 


